
Chandler, AZ 10-25-2018 

Subject: Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 

To whom it may concern, 

On 27th of June 2018, the European Chemical Agency (ECHA) has published that 
10 new substances have been added to the candidate list of Substances of Very High 
Concern (SVHC). 

Herby we inform, according our knowledge and data provided by our suppliers, that 
all the parts which are supplied by CnC Tech, do not contain any substance listed 
on the candidate list of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) in concentration 
above 0,1% of total weight, under EU regulation 1907/2006/EC (REACH regulation). 

The full official SVHC Candidate List updated on 27-06-2018 can be viewed at: 
http://echa.europa.eu/web/guestfcandidate-list-table 

If any changes, CnC Tech will immediately inform our customers. 

With best regards, 

7402 W . DETROIT STREET, Ste 180 CHANDLER, AZ 85226 


